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Summary: Regular Board meeting - December 2013 - cancelled for the holidays.                     1 of 2
                : Regular Board meeting - Tuesday November 12, 2013

CALL to ORDER: 4:12pm - A quorum was present         

New Business: Placement of Coupon boxes on seaport property:
A consensus emerged after much discussion that the Board opposes placing or maintaining any coupon dispenser boxes on 
the Harbor Walk or anywhere on Historic Seaport property for at least the following reasons.
Placement of these items:
Obstructs the Harbor Walk and right-of-ways,
Creates a safety issue,
Detracts from the authentic presentation of the area,
Unfairly competes with rent paying Seaport tenants,
Attracts and collects dirt and debris.     

Old Business: CRA sponsorship of the SWB Lighted Boat Parade:
A consensus emerged after much discussion that the Board fully supports the continued annual sponsorship by the CRA to 
the Schooner Wharf Bar for advertising and promotion of the entire Key West Historic Seaport and Harbor Walk area through 
the SWB Lighted Boat Parade media campaign, as the event benefits the entire area and the community in many ways more 
than any other current event. 

Good and welfare                                                             adjourn 5:55pm


